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MEMORANDUM FOR: ' William J. Dircks
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REQUIREMENTS FOR PENDING CP AND ML APPLICATIONS ,
.

-

This is in response to the August 4,1980 memorandum from S. J. Chilk to

W. J. Dircks. The Federal Register notice has been modifled in accordance

with item 1 of the subject memoranduin. In addition, NUREG-0718 addresses the
~

importance of.close utility-vendor-architect-engineer integration as requested
.

in item 2 of the subject memorandum. -:
,

n
Harold R. Denton, Director>

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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